
Notice of Public Involvement Meeting 
 

Project IDs 5991-07-80/81  
City of La Crosse, Losey Boulevard   

Main Street Intersection 
La Crosse County 

 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY NOTIFIED Mead & Hunt, Inc. (consulting 
engineers) and the City of La Crosse will conduct a Public Involvement Meeting on Monday, 
October 30, 2024, from 5:00 pm to 6:00 pm, at the City of La Crosse City Hall, Miller Conference 
Room, located at 400 La Crosse Street, La Crosse, WI 54601. 
 
The proposed project includes highway safety enhancements at the Losey Boulevard and Main 
Street intersection, featuring new traffic signals, offset left turn lanes, and curb ramps. 
Construction is planned for 2026 with staging to maintain access as much as possible. 
 
The goal of this meeting is to gather public feedback on the preliminary design for this project. 
Individuals with insights or concerns about the improvement are encouraged to attend the 
meeting or provide comments to the City of La Crosse or Mead & Hunt. 
 
The meeting venue is accessible for those with disabilities. Hearing-impaired individuals can 
contact Mead & Hunt via email or through the Wisconsin Telecommunications Relay System at 
(800) 947-3529 to request an interpreter if they plan to participate in the meeting. 
 
Those unable to attend but who have questions or wish to express their views or concerns may 
contact: 
 
Mr. Jay Wheaton, P.E., Project Manager 
Mead & Hunt, Inc. 
750 Third Street North 
La Crosse, Wisconsin 54601 
(608) 784-6040 
email: jay.wheaton@meadhunt.com 
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